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Clonturk Community College 

Board of Management Meeting held 23rd January 2020 

 

Agreed Report 

 

 The BOM wished the third years the best of luck in the upcoming Mock Exams. 

 The BOM agreed to respond the letter received from the CE. 

 The BOM Approved the Schedule of Priorities and Needs of the school and thanked 

the staff for their work on them. 

 The BOM thanked the staff for the level of CPD engagement undertaken to date this 

year. 

 The BOM wanted to thank parents, students and teachers for their hard work during the 

SEN inspection.  

 The BOM agreed for the Admission Subcommittee to commence a school community 

wide review of the admission policy for 2021 2022cohort. 

 The BOM thanked the buildings subcommittee and PGTA for reigniting the campaign 

for the permanent build. 

 The BOM want to thank CDETB for their support in working with the Department of 

Education in the provision of the Modular Building and the permanent build.  

 The BOM want to extend a warm welcome to the incoming first years and parents who 

will have their assessment and information day on the 1st February.  

 The BOM want to encourage students and parents of 3rd years and TYs to give time to 

reflect on Senior Cycle choices in liue of information night. 

 The BOM accepted the priorites set for the Board for the year ahead. 
 

Wesleigh O’Hagan 

Secretary to the BOM 


